ST. LUKE'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Church Lane

 Lowton
 ☎
 01942 201140

 Warrington
 Fax
 01942 205048

WA3 2PW web www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr S Hardaker e-mail enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

12 July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 3 Children,

In Year 3 children usually attend swimming lessons from the start of the Autumn Term until February half term. However, due to Covid-19 restrictions our current Year 3 class were unable to complete the full programme this year. We have been fortunate to secure an additional block of swimming lessons for our current Year 3 class when they enter Year 4 in September. These will take place at Leigh Sports Village on Thursday afternoons starting on Thursday 16 September 2021. Swimming is part of the national curriculum and is compulsory. If your child cannot attend the lesson for medical reasons a letter must be sent into school as soon as possible.

Please ensure your child brings in their swimming kit every Thursday.

<u>Boys</u> - Swimming trunks (swimming shorts not allowed for safety reasons).

<u>Girls</u> - Full one-piece swimming costume.

Please ensure that long hair is tied back and that <u>no jewellery is worn</u> (no earrings allowed).

A donation of £30 per term is requested towards the cost of the transport, which can be paid via Lunch Shop.

In preparation for the lessons we are collecting parental permission now, therefore please would you follow this link to give permission for your child to attend swimming lessons in September. Unfortunately we cannot accept verbal permission. https://forms.office.com/r/63XE0QbCje

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

S Hardaker

Mr S Hardaker Headteacher

















